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Grizz Facts: A look at co-curricular student involvement 

Self-reported data from the National Survey of Student Engagement (NSSE) 

shows students becoming more involved in co-curricular activities. In 2018, 

over half of first-year and senior students reported that they participated in 

campus activities outside the classroom in a typical week. 

Student Participation in Co-Curricular Activities NSSE Survey Results 2005-2018 
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